
De : Marc-Antoine Pérouse de Montclos <marc-antoine.perouse-de-montclos@ird.fr>
Objet : Ogun
Date : 27 janvier 2010 09:30:44 HNEC
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The Action Congress governorship candidate in the 2007 elections in Ogun State, 
Otunba Dipo Dina, was late on Monday 25/01/2010 shot dead by unknown gunmen near Ota.

Sources revealed that he was shot while returning home ( Lagos ) from Abeokuta

The politician's car was crossed by the assailants in front of the Covenant University Ota

and attempted to take him away but he resisted as a result of which they rained bullets on him.

It was also gathered that the assassination of the man must have been politically inclined, which

is a pointer to what we should expect between now and next year's election.

Therefore, it is advisable that we  ensure efficient journey management

is put in place and effectively monitored most especially for our expatriates.
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